UPDATED 2020 GENERAL ASSISTANCE MONTHLY PAYMENT LEVELS
 

DHS payment levels were updated October 1, 2020.  The updated monthly payment level for a single person is now $319.

The Supervisor’s Division recommends using DHS Payment Levels for TANF as a standard minimum level.  

The following link provides direct access to the DHS update effective 10/02/2020:  

https://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?item=21738#a_toc2

Please note:  Your Township’s change in payment level does not need Board approval.  However, it is recommended that the change in payment level be recorded in your township minutes.

The Supervisor has discretion regarding start date of this change.  This change is not considered retroactive to the start date of October 1, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact one of the following:

      Susan Curtiss          sfcurtiss@aol.com
      Amy Victor              alvictor@sbcglobal.net
      Deb Skillrud            dskillrud@cityblm.org


